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Across

1. Caught on video

6. Big bag

10. Video game variations, 
usually created by players 
or fans

14. Singer Mars

15. Hand lotion 
ingredient...

16. Brightly colored fish

17. Tom ___ (robot on 
"Mystery Science Theater 
3000"), OR electronic 
control system

18. Young sheep

19. Give a five star review

20. ___4Life (Let's Talk 
Oculus Walkabout tourney 
top finisher)

22. Sailing place

23. Hoppy brews

24. Not me

25. First part of a (Let's 
Talk Oculus Walkabout 
tourney top finisher)

27. Buddy

30. Arctic ___

32. Untruthful people

36. Slippery

37. Scam

38. Liability's opposite

39. ____2023 (Let's Talk 
Oculus Walkabout tourney 
top finisher)

42. ____11 (Let's Talk 
Oculus Walkabout tourney 
top finisher)

44. Swedish money

45. Small child

46. Feel sick

47. Thriller writer Daniel

48. Singer Orton, Howard 
Stern's wife, and others

50. Maiden name preceder 
in bios

51. Master of ceremonies

53. Single

55. Celebrity

58. "___ we having fun 
yet?"

59. Let's Talk Oculus 

Walkabout tourney top 
finisher

63. Eccentric old fellow

64. California wine valley

66. Math class calculation

67. Actress Hathaway, OR 
"Green Gables" girl

68. Thick soup

69. Big cats

70. Angry, with "off"

71. Young adult

72. Quench, as thirst

Down

1. Cookbook abbr.

2. Region

3. Happy cat's sound

4. Diplomatic messenger

5. "You're in deep ____-
____." (trouble)

6. "My gal" of song

7. Anchorage citizen

8. "Hurry up already!": 2 
wds.

9. Skewered meat on the 
grill

10. High-principled person

11. October birthstone

12. Second part of a (Let's 
Talk Oculus Walkabout 
tourney top finisher)

13. "I'll have what ___ 
having"

21. Southwestern desert 
plant

26. Spanish greetings

27. Elects or selects

28. arthropods related to 
the spiders (mites, ticks, 
etc.)

29. Disinfectant brand

31. Long, long time

33. Oriental

34. Tend to a loose 
shoelace

35. Fashion sense

40. Upside down

41. "Just the facts, ____."

42. Bit of Morse code

43. Set of beliefs

45. Let's Talk Oculus 
Walkabout tourney top 
finisher

48. Criticize harshly

49. Dog warnings OR 
traffic tie-ups

52. Shakespeare's "Are you 
able?"

54. In-box contents

55. "Beat it!"

56. Sound quality

57. Top-notch

60. Ancient Greek covered 
walkway

61. Pigpen sound

62. Mr. Potato Head piece

65. Bristle on barley or rye


